
 
The Celebration of the Eucharist: 
Monday through Friday: 8:00 a.m. and 12:10 p.m. 
Saturday: 8:00 a.m.; Vigil Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 a.m. (Family Mass), 12:00  
pm (Adult Choir) and 7:30 pm (Contemporary Choir) 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
Baptisms are celebrated on the First and Third Sunday 
of the month at 2:00 p.m.  Parents are asked to contact 
the Parish  Office to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Confessions are heard in the church on Saturdays from 
3:00 – 4:00 p.m. and during the week at the Parish 
House or by appointment with a priest 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 
Couples planning to get married are asked to  contact 
the Parish Office at least six months prior to their  
wedding date to begin their marriage preparation. 
 

Sacrament of the Sick: 
Parishioners, especially those who are entering the 
hospital, who wish to receive the Anointing of the Sick 
are asked to contact the Parish Office. 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 
Saturday from 3:00 – 3:45 p.m. 
 

Novenas: 
Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal:  Monday after the 
8:00 am and 12:10 pm Masses. 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help: Wednesday after the 
12:10 p.m. Mass 
 

Parish House (Rectory): 
239 East 21st Street, New York, NY 10010-6463 
(between Second and Third Avenues) 
Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm and 
2:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

The Parish Office is closed Saturday, Sunday, and 
Holidays 
Telephone: 212-475-1966   Fax: 212-477-0537 
Website: www.epiphanychurchnyc.org 
E-mail: epiphanychurch239@gmail.com 

 

The Epiphany School: 
234 East 22nd Street; New York, NY 10010-5601 
Xxx East 28th Street; New York, NY  
Telephone: 212-473-4128  Fax:  212-473-4392 
Website: www.theepiphanyschool.org 
 

 

Rev. Monsignor Leslie J. Ivers 
Pastor 

 
Rev. Arthur Golino 
Parochial Vicar 

 
Rev. Msgr. Thomas A. Modugno 

In Residence 
 

Rev. Livinus Obianisi 
Hospital Chaplain in Residence 

 

Mr. James L. Hayes 
Principal, The Epiphany School 

 

Mrs. Carmen DeSimone 
Director of Religious Education 

 

Mrs. Bogna McGarrigle 
Director of Music Ministries and Organist 

 

January 18, 2015 
Second Sunday in  Ordinary Time 

 
Epiphany Church is Handicapped Accessible 



 
Church of the Epiphany 

January 18, 2015 
 

March for Life 
The annual March for Life marking the 42nd anniversary of the legalization of 
abortion in the United States through the infamous Roe v. Wade decision of 
the Supreme Court will take place on Thursday, January 22, 2015.  This year 
more than 45 buses from the Archdiocese of New York will be travelling to 
Washington, D.C.  Please join this pilgrimage and gather with hundreds of 
thousands of people from throughout our nation to pray and publicly witness 
so that hearts and minds may be opened to the Gospel of Life and laws may 
be changed to reverence all human life.  A Manhattan bus sponsored by the 
Family Life/Respect Life Office will be leaving from Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Church, 457 W 51st Street (between 9th and 10th Avenues).  Mass at 6:15 
am and departure at 7:00 am sharp.  The total cost for the trip is $50 (Check 
made payable to J&R Tours for $45 and $5 cash for pizza). Registration is 
necessary by calling Sister Shirley at 212-371-1011 x 3195 or email 
sr.shirleyann@archny.org. 

Blood Drive 
Epiphany Cub Scout Pack 422 is conducting a Blood Drive on Wednesday, 
January 21, 2015 from 4:00—8:30 PM.  The New York Blood Center will 
have a mobile Blood Van parked outside the Parish Hall (Second Avenue 
between 21st and 22nd Streets) during g that time.  To schedule an 
appointment to give blood that day please call 800-933-2566 or online at 
www.NYbloodcenter.org/blood and use group code 68288.  In order to 
donate you must bring a photo ID, weigh at least 110 pounds, eat well and 
drink fluids before donating, and have not had a tattoo in the past 12 months.  
If you have any questions about the requirements for donating blood, please 
call 800-688-0900.  One pint of blood can save up to 3 lives.  
 

Clothing Drive 
Our neighbors at The Brotherhood Synagogue (28 Gramercy Park South) 
are conducting a Children’s Clothing Drive and are accepting new and gently 
used children's clothing sizes infant through size 6.  Contributions will be 
donated to Room to Grow, Barrier Free Living, and Henry Street Settlement 
House.  Please bring your donations to the clothing box in the Synagogue 
lobby.  Call 212-674-5750 for additional information. 
 



Men’s Conference 
The Archdiocese of New York is hosting 
its First Annual Men’s Conference on 
Saturday, March 21, 2015 at the Rose Hill 
Campus of Fordham University in the 
Bronx.  With over 500 expected to attend, 
this day long event will provide a unique 
opportunity for men throughout the Arch-
diocese to recommit themselves to their 
spiritual lives. Speakers will include 
Timothy Cardinal Dolan, Damon Owens, 
a renowned public speaker and strong 
proponent of the Catholic faith, and Joe 
Klecko, former New York Jets defensive 
lineman.  Admission is $45 and includes 
breakfast, lunch, and t-shirt.  To register 
or for more information about this exciting 
event, visit www.nymensconference.com 
or call Kim Quatela at 646-794-3198.  
Registration begins January 15th.  

Voices of the Sacred II 
Brotherhood Synagogue is hosting 
“Voices of the Sacred II - An Interfaith 
Evening of Sacred Song” on Saturday, 
January 31, 2015 at 8:30 pm.  This 
concert hopes to bring about mutual 
understanding through sharing the power 
and beauty of sacred song from different 
faith traditions.  For more information or 
to purchase tickets ($18 in advance/$25 
at the door) visit igg.me/at/voices2015 . 

Stewardship 
The way we offer our thanks to God 

by sharing our time, talent, and treasure. 
 

Collection for January 11, 2015 - $13,426.00 
Christmas Collection - $31,368.00 

 

We encourage parishioners to make their Sunday 
contribution through ParishPay which is available on 

www.epiphanychurchnyc.org 

Announced Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, January 12, 2015 
  8:00 am   Lina & Amerigo Fiorini 

 12.10 pm  James Capuano 

   

Tuesday, January 13, 2015 
  8:00 am  Helen P. Brown and the 

  Brown Family  

 12:10 pm  James Capuano  

 

Wednesday, January 14, 2015 
  8:00 am   Mary T. Walsh 

 12:10 pm  Henry Morgan 

    

Thursday, January 15, 2015 
8:00 am Carlos Sandiez 

12:10 pm Bro. John M. Koczka, SC 

   

Friday, January 16, 2015 
 8:00 am  Lin Shu Yu-Lan   

12:10 pm  Dr. Hanns Peter Neubert  

     

Saturday, January 17, 2015 
St. Anthony, Abbot 
   8:00 am  James Capuano  

 

May the Souls of the Faithful Departed 
Through the Mercy of God 

Rest in Peace.   
Amen 

Epiphany Annual Appeal 
We have received to date $43,250 from 245 
families and individuals in our Annual Ap-
peal.  Thank you so much for your generosi-
ty.  If you did not receive a pledge card in the 
mail, they are available in the church nar-
thex.  We hope to realize at least $50,000 
from this effort and we are close. If you have 
not yet had a chance to contribute,  please 
give some prayerful thought as to how you 
will be able to participate. 



Sister Doris Sahyonne, R.C.D. 
A number of parishioners have made inquiries about doing something in 
memory of Sister Doris who was a member of our pastoral staff for almost 25 
years.  She touched many lives through her ministry at Epiphany.  After talking 
with a number of people, we wish to suggest that anyone wishing to  remember 
Sister make a contribution in her memory to the religious community she 
belonged to for 62 years - the Sisters of Our Lady of Christine Doctrine.  This 
community was founded in New York at the beginning of the 20th century to 
assist the many immigrants who were arriving in New York, to provide them  
with religious instruction, and to train catechists who in turn would teach 
children.  Sister Doris devoted her life to this ministry, especially in her 
leadership in RCIA not only in our parish but throughout the Archdiocese.  We 
believe the best way to remember Sister is to help support the community that 
meant so much to her.  The parish is happy to start this memorial with a 
contribution of $1,000.00.  Checks should be made payable to the Sisters of 
Our Lady of Christine Doctrine and sent to Sr. Veronica Mendez , R.C.D., 
Marydell, 629 N. Midland Avenue, Nyack, NY 10960 with a note that your gift is 
in memory of Sister Doris. 

End of Year Statements 
Parishioners who use the envelope system to make their contributions to 
Epiphany will receive a statement in the mail from D.P. Murphy, the company 
who supplies our envelopes, by the end of January.  Statements will be 
provided only to those who give a minimum of $250 a year as this is what is 
required by the IRS.  If you believe you should have received a statement but 
did not, you can call the Parish Office after January 31st since we will have  by 
then a record of all contributions made through the envelope system. 
Those who make their contributions through ParishPay will receive their 
statement by e-mail.  If you use ParishPay you also have the ability to print out 
a statement by accessing your ParishPay account online.  
 

Parishioners Helping Parishioners 
We wish to remind you of this parish outreach ministry that came about as a 
result of the feedback from parishioners when we conducted the survey as part 
of Making All Things New.  PHP consists of parish volunteers who have been 
screened and trained to provide services to the homebound of Epiphany parish 
such as escorts to doctor appointments, light shopping, friendly visits, 
telephone reassurance calls, and other needs that can be accommodated.  If 
you or someone you know can benefit from PHP, you can fill out an inquiry 
form that is available in the church narthex or the parish office, call the PHP 
help line at 646-429-9541 or send an e-mail to EpiphanyPHP@gmail.com .  A 
PHP volunteer will then be in touch with you. 



OVER TWENTY YEARS OF TRUSTED
HOMECARE NURSING SERVICE IN YOUR AREA

N.P. AGENCY PROVIDES A COURTEOUS 
and EXPERIENCED STAFF OF

Registered Nurses
Home Health Aides / Personal Care Aides
Certified Nurses Aides / Home Attendants

(24 hour, 7 days a week )
LONG TERM INSURANCE CLAIMS PROCESSED

BACKGROUND AND HEALTH SCREENING ALL STAFF
Licensed by New York State Dept of Health

CALL US AT: 212 838 8083
visit our webpage @ www.npagencyonline.com

353 East 58th Street, NY, NY 10022
Kay Brooks RN

Karen Ferguson RN, Visiting Nurse

CONNORS AND
SULLIVAN
Attorneys At Law

Wills, Trusts, And Estates

Elder Law

Medicaid Planning

Home & Hospital Interviews

Saturdays on AM 970
Radio 6-7pm

“Ask Lawyer Mike”

110 E. 59th Street
NY, NY

212-737-2700

IKE BEYER, CSBA
President

52 Columbia Street, Islip, NY 11751
Office 631-859-8800  •  Cell 631-484-6276

Fax 631-859-8806
email: ikebeyer@integratedhvac.com

Environment • Economy • Equity

VILLA BERULIA RESTAURANT
Fine Italian Specialties Since 1981

Open for Lunch Mon. - Fri., Dinner Sat., 
Closed Sundays Thru Labor Day

107 East 34th Street (Bet. Park & Lex Aves.)

(212) 689-1970

www.VillaBerulia.com

220 west 26th Street
212-243-5437

Natasha A. Larson, DMD
Loren C.  Buonocore, DMD

!"#$%&'($)*+(%

Pediatric Dentists
“Healthy, Happy Smiles for a

Bright Future”

www.ChelseaPediatricDentistry.com

Chelsea
Pediatric Dentistry

Wills, Trusts, Guardianships

Probate of Estates

Medicaid Planning

Richard Bryan Attorney, P.C.
237 1st Ave., Suite 201 (14th St.)

212-979-2868

T. 212.228.7900 • F 212.228.7700
313 1ST AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10003

natures"rst313@gmall.com www.skpharmacy.com

FREE PICK UP & DELIVERY
Surgical Supplies • Organic Food & Body Care Section

Nutritional Supplement Section

We Do Custom Compounding Rx’s 

We Do Custom Orthotic Shoes
We Accept most Insurances

Clinical Nutrition • Homeopathy • Natural Detox

Holistic Doctor  

www. Dr. Salzarulo.com

Dr. Anthony Salzarulo, D.C., P.C.

304 Park Avenue South
(entrance on 23rd St.)
11th Floor
New York, NY 10003

212 475 2222

info@DrSalzarulo.com

Celebrating 10 Years.

Newly renovated classrooms
and outdoor play space.

Drop off  programs for
Twos, Threes and Pre-K and

classes from five months
to five years.

128 East 36th St., NYC, 10016

212-779-3434
www.weeonesclub.com

Peter Jarema Funeral Home, Inc.
!"#$%&'()#*+,-./,#0./1',2#"((#*+&&3,'4.56

Family Owned since 1906
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(212) 674-2568
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For Information On Advertising, 
Please Call Our Parish Representative

Paul Kerwick at 800-888-4574 x3427
or Email: pkerwick@4LPi.com

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE

Tel. 917 653-2361

DCA HIC #1423446

Remodeling or Renovating

to meet your deserved comfort

280 Park Avenue South

New York, NY 10010

web: ZaidsNYC.com
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Compliments of

Pushcart
Coffee

(646) 476-8416

• Implementing Today’s 
Newest Technology

• The highest level of dedication 
for over two decades

CHRIS FALCO
Phone: 718.358.5720

Cell: 917.731.0110
Email: cfalco@meganelectric.com

www.meganelectric.com

Gramercy Park Bar & Grill
322 Second Ave. Btwn:18th-19th St.

New York, NY 10003

646-484-6948

gpbgnyc@gmail.com

www.gramercyparkbar.com

Our Good Reputation In The Community 
Comes from one thing only - Service

475-2024    353 Second Avenue @ 20th Street

Andrett Funeral Home is a Service Corporation - International
1929 Allen Parkway, Houston, TX 77019 • 713-525-5141

Please join us before or after any GARDEN event or 

when you travel through PENN STATION

“The Best New Raw Bar in the City” - Daily News
“The Clam Chowder is Excellent” - Newsday

“Best Pint of Guinness West of Dublin!” - AM New York

BRUCE CAULFIELD: Proprietor and Parishioner

PENN STATION
L.I.R.R. LEVEL
212.244.6350

www.tracksbargrill.com

679-1224-5   683-3276

FREE DELIVERY

BUY-RITE DISCOUNT
INDIVIDUALLY OWNED

THOMAS J. McADAM

LIQUOR CO.
BOB FINK

NY STATE RETAIL SHOP

LIC.802

398 Third Avenue
(Between 28th & 29th Streets)

293 Third Avenue

New York, NY 10010

Phone: (646) 649-2389

Fax: (646) 649-2427
Email: info@thebluebellcafenyc.com

Manager: Sheila McDonagh

www.thebluebellcafenyc.com

287 Third Avenue
New York, NY 10010

Phone: (212) 889-3361
Fax: (212) 545-9464

Peter O’Connell
John Ronaghan

www.mollysshebeen.com

The Gannon Funeral Home Inc.   
 (212) 532-6579    

152 East 28th Street, New 
York, New York 10016

“Serving Epiphany Parish Members 

www.gannonfuneralhome.com

Wm. P. Gannon, Owner

Since 1924”

Roark Management Inc.
Computer Technical Support for

Residential and Small Business

Competitive Rates • Reliable Service • Experienced

FULLY INSURED • SERVING THE COMMUNITY FOR 15 YEARS

57 W. 38th St., Suite 602, New York, NY 10018

(212) 682-3555 www.roarkinc.com

Senior Companion
Steve Klein

212.460.8859
Certi cate in Aging

Hunter College
• Shop • Meal Prep

• Dr. Visits • Banking
Stuy Town Resident

45 East 28th Street

Brunch, Sunday Roast,
Lunch, Dinner, Drinks

Upstairs available for private functions

646 476 8419
info@"eChurchillNY.com

Real Estate With Results

Karen Fox
Licensed as Karen Anne Fox

Licensed RE Salesperson

(o) 917.662.6394

kfox@corcoran.com

The Corcoran Group is a licensed real estate broker

located at 660 Madison Ave, NY, NY 10065.
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